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Year 2 
Homework Challenge – Autumn Term 1 2024 

 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for 
this term, however children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to be run 
alongside the regular weekly homework. 
 

Geography – Spatial Sense 

Draw a map of your local area. 

Do you live near a park or shop? 

Are you close to school? Who 

lives near you? 

Remember t include a key. Think 

about the symbols you choose to 

represent houses, shops, parks, 

churches, fields etc.  

  

Science – Living things and 

their habitats 

Investigate and create a 

habitat. What animals live in 

your chosen habitat? What 

does the habitat look like? 

How have the animals and 

plants adapted to live there? 

 

Computing – Online safety and 

IT around us 

Create a poster of your choice 

explaining either ‘How to be 

safe online’ or about your 

favourite use of IT. Remember 

to make your posters colourful 

and eye-catching. 

 

PSHE – Being Me 

Create a fact file about 

yourself. How old are you? 

What is your appearance? What 

is your favourite food, hobby 

etc? Who is in your family? 

 

R.E – What did Jesus teach? 

Carry out acts of kindness. 

What could you do to help 

someone? How would they feel 

afterwards? 

See how many acts of kindness 

you can do this term. 

 

Art – Colour and Shape 

Create an image using a variety 

of colours and shapes. Notice 

what happens when you mix two 

colours together. Try and only 

use the primary and secondary 

colours.  

 

The challenge work is due in Friday 18th October and on Monday 21st October at 2:55pm each 
child will get to present their work and for it to be celebrated. Parents are invited to this session too!  
The above menu details a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this term. We do 
ask that everyone has a go at this homework so they all have something to share at the end of each 
term. We thank you for your continued support. 
 


